
From: Floyd, Laura Laura.Floyd@fairfaxcounty.gov
Subject: FW: Support Letter for Naima Dar

Date: 6 December 2016 at 16:07
To: Carol Hawn cahawn@verizon.net, jeffrey Parnes 1stvicepresident2016@sullydistrict.org

FYI.  I just saw this.
 
From: Mari Estrada [mailto:Mari.Estrada@lcps.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 11:49 AM
To: Sully District BOS <sully@fairfaxcounty.gov>
Subject: Support Letter for Naima Dar
 
Dear Kathy Smith:
 
I am writing a letter on behalf of Naima Dar, who is our daycare provider, in support of her
request to host 12 kids.  Please see the attached document and let me know if you have
any questions.
 
Thank you,
Mari Estrada

Naima - 
daycare.docx


